
                                                                                                                                     
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Council Decision CD 2018/7 

of 5 September 2018 

on the American Law Institute (ALI)–ELI Project’s on Principles for a Data 

Economy Advisory Committee 
 

 (1) In accordance with Article 12(3)(b) of the Statute, the Council appoints the following experts as 

members of the Advisory Committee of the ALI-ELI Principles for a Data Economy project and grants 

the Executive Committee a mandate in accordance with Section 13(b) of the Revised ELI Project 

Guidelines to admit more individuals, including experts from the industry, to be appointed as 

Advisory Committee members:   

   Michelle Bramley (UK, Freshfields Bruckhaus Deringer); 

   Jose Antonio Castillo Parrilla (ES, University of Granada); 

   Peter Donnelly (UK (TBC), University of Oxford); 

   Josef Drexl (DE, Max Planck Institute for Innovation and Competition); 

   Simon Geiregat (BE, Ghent University); 

   Zoubin Ghahramani (UK (TBC), University of Cambridge; Uber); 

   Václav Janeček (CZ, University of Oxford);  

   José Carmelo Llopis Benlloch (ES, Ayora Valencia (Spain); Council of the Notariats of the European    

  Union (CNUE)); 

   Dame Angela McLean (UK (TBC), University of Oxford) 

   Axel Metzger (DE, Humboldt University Berlin); 

   Francisco Molina (ES, Land Registrar in Lleida No 4); 

   Joanna Perkins (UK, London Financial Markets Law Committee); 

   Martin Schmidt-Kessel (DE, University of Bayreuth); 

   Sam de Silva (UK and NZ, CMS Cameron McKenna Nabbarao Olswang LLP); 

   Gerald Spindler (DE, University of Göttingen); 

   Loredana Tassone (IT, Alphalex (Brussels));  

   Jos Uitdehaag (NL, International Union of Judicial Officers (UIHJ)). 

 
(2) Further, the Council is hereby notified of a change to the structure of the project team to mirror 

that of the ALI. Members under the formerly termed ‘Further Members of the Project Team’ 

category are now ‘Advisory Committee Members’.  

 

 


